NOV 2 gl
Docket No, 50-338

Virginia Electric and Power Company
ATTN: Mr. W. L. Stewart
Vice President - Nuclear Operations
?. 0. Box 26666
Richmond, Virginia 23261

Gentlemen:

By letter dated November 9, 1982, the Division of Licensing (DL) staff
approved your application dated November 8, 1982, and issued Amendment
No. 44 to Facility Operating License No. NPF-4 for the North Anna Power
Station, Unit No. 1. This application proposed certain Technical
Specification changes relating to Type C testing of isolation valves.
Although your application stated that a Class II fee was being remitted,
the check was in the amount of $1,600.

Based on information provided by the DL staff as the result of their
final review of your application, it has been determined that a Class
11 fee ($1,200) is appropriate for your November 8 application.

Since the check received was for $1,600, a refund of $420 is appropriate.
We have concurrently authorized the Division of Accounting and Finance

to make the refund of $400 to your Company.

Refunds are generally

processed within a two-week period.
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Sincerely,

Reba M. Diggs

Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
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